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TYRONE TIMES 
We Study. We Prepare. We Excel. 

August 20, 2021 
 

WELCOME  BACK  

Welcome Tyrone Families!!!  My name is Dannon Holley and I am the proud 

principal of Tyrone Elementary and this is our Tyrone Newsletter.  You can 

always find this information on Class DOJO and the hwschools.org website.  

Please be sure to look for this newsletter.  It will have all the information you 

need to know on a weekly basis!!! 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

 

School will be in-person learning and virtual details will be forth coming.  The 

first day of school will be Tuesday, September 7th.  Students who are not eating 

breakfast will enter the building at 8:00 a.m.  Our first class will begin at 8:05 

a.m.  Breakfast is served from 7:35 a.m. to 7:50 a.m.  Breakfast will not be served 

after 7:50 a.m.  Strict Covid-19 protocols will be in place (please see attached 

documents).  Students and staff will have their temperature checked upon 

admittance into the building.  Mask are mandatory for all students and staff upon 

entry and during the entire school day.  The school day will end at 3:15 p.m.   

 

Students are allowed to bring cell phones to school, but for security reasons cell 

phones are collected by their teacher at the beginning of the day and returned to 

the student at the end of the day.   

 

Fridays are our SPIRIT WEAR days.  Spirit wear consists of any Tyrone shirt, 

Beacon shirt, Harper Woods shirt, or ANY college/university shirt.  Professional 

sport teams such as Lions, or Pistons are not considered spirit wear.   

DRESS CODE 

Students must wear a solid colored, polo style (collared)  shirt in either:  Dark 

Hunter, Forest Green, or White.  Students may wear khakis, jeans, cargo pants, 

dress pants, shorts and skirts in a manner appropriate for school.  Students cannot 

wear sweatpants, yoga pants, flip flops, slides, or open toe sandals.  All items 

must be appropriate for a school environment and worn in the manner for which 

they were intended. 

 

CLASS DOJO 

All staff will use Class DOJO this year.  It is a great way to communicate with 

parents during the school day.  Teachers will send home directions for connecting 

to their DOJO.  Please make sure you connect so you can learn about important 

Upcoming Events 

Tuesday, September 7th 

First Day of School 

8:00-3:15 p.m. 

 

Thursday, September 

16th 

Welcome Back Night 

6:00-7:00 p.m. 

 

Wednesday, October 6th  

Count Day 

 

Friday, October 8th  

1st Quarter Progress 

Reports 
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homework assignments.  You will also see all the great things going on in 

your child’s room as well as our school.  If you need help with this program, 

please come see us! 

PBIS 

We want all of our students to take pride in being an Eagle and displaying 

our Pillars of Accountability:  Socially Conscious, Commitment to High 

Quality Work, Cooperation, Integrity and Grit.  We encourage parents to 

have conversations with their students at home about these concepts, as we 

will in school.  We will have an end of the month activity for students with 

85% positive Dojo points. 

MONITORING STUDENT PROGRESS 

It is important that parents check MiStar 2-4 times a week to monitor student 

progress. Teachers are updating this information weekly to give parents a 

great understanding of how students are doing in class.  Feel free to call, 

email, or send a note via ClassDojo if you have any questions about grades.  

If you have any problems viewing grades, feel free to reach out to the main 

office.   

WELCOME BACK NIGHT 

Tyrone’s Welcome Back Night is September 16th from 6:00-7:00 p.m.  This 

is your chance to meet your child’s teacher and see what we are all about!  

During this time, we will share with you how to access your child’s 

homework as well as their grades.  Teachers will also have the opportunity 

to talk about expectations for all students.  We look forward to seeing you 

and your child!! 

 

DISMISSAL  

Students will exit out the front doors at dismissal.  Parents are welcome to 

wait out-front for their child.  Dinner is available after school for all students.  

There is no charge for breakfast, lunch, snack or dinner.  CHILDREN 

CANNOT CROSS THE STREET WITHOUT AN ADULT.  Staff members 

will be outside to help assist with students crossing the street.  Pick-up can 

be a bit of a commotion, so we ask that parents follow the direction of staff 

members outside to ensure safety and order as we dismiss students at the end 

of the day. 

 

I am excited for our school year!  Please do not  hesitate to email or call if 

you have any questions or concerns at Dannon.holley@hwschools.org or 

313-245-5379. 
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